
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

FOR PROPOSED ORDINANCE #136 FAIR RENT COMMISSION 

 

There will be a Public Hearing held on Tuesday, April 4, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the Naugatuck 

Town Hall, Fourth Floor, Hall of Burgesses, 229 Church Street, Naugatuck, CT 06770 for the 

purpose of considering proposed Ordinance #136 – Fair Rent Commission in the Code of 

Ordinances, Borough of Naugatuck, Connecticut. The ordinance can be found on the Borough of 

Naugatuck website. http://www.naugatuck-ct.gov 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

Nancy K. DiMeo 

Borough Clerk 

 

 

Please publish on March 30, 2023 and April 2, 2023 

 

 

http://www.naugatuck-ct.gov/

